
Action
Needed! 

Log on to Twitter and tweet the following message:  

Thank you for protecting public education, teachers and students. #VoteNOon7055 #ThankYou  

Add Broward Senators: 
@oscarjbII @FLSenCampbell @Senator_Book 
@SenatorThurston @FarmerForFLSen @KevinRader 

Then add statehouse press corps to exert even more pressure on them to do the right thing: 
@JeffSolochek @Fla_Pol @CallTallahassee 
@LloydDunk @lesliepostal @pbpost  
@browardpolitics @Mdixon55 @bsfarrington 
@TheDaraKam @fineout @JKennedyReport 
@MaryEllenKlas @MarcACaputo @stevebousquet  
@politicofl 

To download a copy of this flyer, go to www.btuonline.com/tweetsenators.pdf

The Florida House passed HB 7055 that provides vouchers to students 
who claim to be bullied to attend a private school at taxpayer expense, 
AND contains provisions to crush teacher’s unions. 
 
Last week a BTU delegation met with Florida House members to thank them for 
voting “NO”. We also met with Senators and Senate leadership to ask for their firm 
commitment to not take up the House version of the bill and to vote “NO” on these 
shameful provisions. I am proud to say that we got that commitment!  

We need YOUR help to to assure that commitment! 

Join us in Twitter campaign, directed at Florida Senate members to publicly thank 
them for their pledge to vote “NO” on this bill and the horrible language it contains.

YOUR Action Steps:


